
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 10/21/2013 5:18:00 PM 
To: michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov (michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Energy Savvy 

Michael, ™ 

Hi, there! 

I know that David Wolpa has met with Brian Cherry, McAllister, Pres Peevey, and others. I'm 
meeting with him next Monday, and I will try to help him connect with the right business unit 
persons, I'll give you an update when I know more. 

Have a great week! 

yours, 

sid 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From: Colvin, Michael [mailto:michael.colvin@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Monday, October 21, 2013 04:55 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: EnergySavvy 

Hi Sid 

Hope you're doing well. A few weeks ago, Commissioner Ferron and I met with a rep from 
EnergySavvy on doing more data driven analytics in EE programs. They mentioned that they 
were talking with you about running a trial. I wanted to touch base and see what the progress 
was, if any. 

Michael 
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